
   
 

WEBSTER FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY 
 

Trustees Meeting 
 

March 25, 2009 
 

 

The meeting was called to order by Sandy Starkey, chairman, at 4:15 P.M.  Also present were Cathryn Clark-Dawe, Librarian, 

Marty Bender, Treasurer, and Sue Barnes, Secretary. 
 
The secretary’s report was read and accepted. 
 
The treasurer’s report was read and accepted.  $2,000 was withdrawn from N. Y. Life Mainstay Account for routine expenses. 
 
OLD BUSINESS: 1. Dave and Sue Barnes took discarded books to Salvation Army.  2. Sue wrote “Thank You” notes to Judith 

O’Donnell and Leah Fallon. 
 
NEW BUSINESS: 1. Cathryn has issued seven new library cards in the last two weeks.  2. The town budget was discussed.  The 

library has reduced the town allocation from $32,472 to $30,472.  This is due to a request from the selectmen that all town 
agencies reduce their budgets.  Sandy will report this to the selectmen’s office on March 26, 2009. 
 
The next meeting will be April 22, 2009. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:20. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 

 

Sue Barnes, Secretary 
 


